
Hello 1H, 
 
I hope that you are staying safe and well at home. I am missing your smiley 
happy faces, all your stories and our singing in the morning but I hope that you 
are enjoying the time at home with your families. 
 
Ralph has kept me company whilst I’ve been at home and in school, he’s still 
causing mischief like he does in the classroom! He even managed to get in my 
picture on the staff video; did you manage to spot him? Ralph and I have loved 
seeing your work that you have sent into the hello@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk, it has 
been lovely to see how creative you have been and we look forward to seeing 
more of your fantastic work. I hope you have enjoyed doing some of the activities 
I have set you. Keep working hard and trying your best!  
  
Remember to look after everyone and spread your smiles to others like you do 
when you are in school! You are all amazing and I’m very proud of you. 
 
Keep smiling and I look forward to seeing you in school soon. 
 
Miss Hatton ☺  
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